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FULSHEAR,TEXAS 77441 
713-557-6604

Inspection Letter, On-Site Sewage Facility: 

Kenward Kolar and Whom it May Concern, 

I, Nicholas Price, Maintenance Technician and On-Site Sewage Facilitator License# 
OS0030282, have inspected the septic system at 11 Kitty Hawk West. 

Richmond, TX on September 14, 2021. The tank's sludge level was low and there was 
no need for pumping. The tanks and lids were solid concrete and appeared to be in good 
condition. The system was tested by turning on all of the bath tubs and sinks that would 
release water from the house increasing hydraulic load into the septic tanks. The water 
was left on for one hour. There was no sign of surface water or restrictions of the water 
making it out of the final tank into the disposal area. The system handled the hydraulic 
load for the duration of the inspection as indicated by the water draining from the house 
through clean-out without any occurrence of surface water. The surface water results 
under normal usage could not be determined because the house was left unoccupied 
at the time of inspection and was not under a daily hydraulic load.

Thank You, 
Nicholas Price #OS0030282 
(832) 276-8543




